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General Comment

I strongly oppose the building of an additional nuclear reactor at Salem as proposed. In my opinion, nuclear
power is inherently dangerous, excessively costly, and potential devastating to our environment. Besides these
reasons, Salem nukes are built on a sandbar and with rising sea levels, it's destined to go under. What then?
Prevent any further nukes at Salem!
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